Dear Residents of York Woods,

Sending an update on the Drake PUD proposal.  The discussion regarding The Drake’s application at the Planned Development Commission (“PDC”) Meeting has now been moved to June 22, 2023 at 7:00 pm.  The request has been made by The Drake and the Village is waiting for more information and/or changes from the developer.

There is a group of York Woods residents who have volunteered and read all of the current information presented. They are working on specific areas to address at the meeting whenever it is held.  If you have a question you can send it to me via the York Woods website or Oak & Dale.  Be sure to place in your email subject line - Drake Concern.  I am the liaison from the Board with this committee and will share it with them.  Currently the proposal has had one known change.  The swimming pool has been eliminated from the place it was first proposed and being replaced by a waterfall feature.  

If you have knowledge in the PUD process and/or legal expertise, your help would be appreciated.
 
Cindy Groh
 

